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BROOKSTONE BUILDERS, INC. AWARDED  
VA BOILER PLANT SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 

 

MANCHESTER, NH – (March 25, 2013) Brookstone Builders, Inc., construction 

managers and general contractors headquartered in Manchester, New Hampshire, 

recently announced that they have been awarded a safety improvement project for  

the Veterans Administration Hospital in Manchester, New Hampshire. 

 

Brookstone will be providing field supervisory services as part of a collaborative effort 

with Veterans Development Corporation of Braintree, MA. Additional scope to 

Veterans Development mechanical improvements will include light masonry work, 

concrete demolition and replacement, and structural steel modifications that will result in 

enhanced boiler plant safety and efficiency.  

 

Mark Gemmiti will be Brookstone’s Project Manager, and Mario Machado will serve as 

the onsite Superintendent.  

 

Veterans Development Corporation, Inc. is a registered and certified Service Disabled 

Veteran Owned Small Business (SDVOSB) corporation.  Headquartered in Braintree 

Massachusetts, the company delivers general construction and Design/Build services. 

 

Brookstone Builders, Inc is a woman-owned business founded in 1984. The company 

provides commercial, industrial, and design-build solutions throughout northern New 

England, and has also been involved in a wide range of specialty and renovation 

projects.   

 

For additional information please contact Ms. Paula Scales at (603) 641-9455 or visit 

Brookstone Builders’ website at www.brookbuild.com .                    ### 

 

http://www.brookbuild.com/

